

Official

September 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 12 Parents' Information Evening On Wednesday 24 September 2025 at 5.30pm – T2, Sixth Form Block

An evening has been arranged for the parents and guardians of Year 12 students at Hedingham School to gain an insight into life in the Sixth Form. The evening will take place in T2, Sixth Form and is accessed via the Sixth Form entrance in the bus park.

It is hoped that this evening will address any issues that you may have regarding your son/daughter's chosen courses of study, use of non-contact time and the expectations of Sixth Form students. It will highlight how students can access support and key calendar points in the near future. The evening will also give parents the chance to talk to the sixth form staff leadership team.

If you would like to attend, please complete the following electronic form: https://forms.office.com/e/ictvfWrGWu

We look forward to meeting you during this evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Hyde

Head of Sixth Form

















